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On Monday afternoons our Primary students have been  

connecting with the students at Glen Alice Public School  

to design and build their own villages using  

Minecraft Education. 

The students have to create the villages of Hill End and  

Glen Alice. 

As you can imagine the students believe that this is the best 

project ever. 

New Soccer Goalposts 
The students have been enjoying the sunshine this week. 

You may have noticed we have purchased some new goalposts 

for the playground. 

The students have been giving them a workout. 

Topic Studies 
We have created a map of Hill End in the Portal as part of 

our term topic studies on Cities and Towns. 

The students have been adding our beautiful buildings to the 

map along with points of interest. 

They have colour coded the accommodation, emergency and 

health services, as well as other places in the village. 

 

Our school gardens are bouncing along this term.  

The students planted vegetables before the holidays ready for 

Term 4 and Barry has planted herbs in pots. 

 

“Thank you to 

those  parents/

carers who have  

sold and returned 

their raffle tickets 

and money.” 



On the weekend it was my 

Mum’s birthday. 

I made a daisy chain and I 

gave it to Brad, but he left it 

outside and now it is all 

crispy. 

 

 

Charlotte and I went for a 

bike ride. 

Aunty Hay, Peter and 

Cooper went into town. 

We hung new curtains in  

my room. 

Emily Y6 

On the weekend I got 

swooped by a magpie. 

On Saturday afternoon, 

Alex , Ally and I were  

playing at the park.  

We had so much fun. 

When I got swooped it was 

not fun at all, so we all went 

back home again. 

Telisha Y2 

 

 

On the weekend we went to 

Bathurst pool. We also went 

to Bunnings and bought lots 

of plants. 

Adalyn K 

 

 

On the weekend I played 

with my police Lego. It was 

fun, but the robbers had a 

monster truck. 

The next day I played with 

my army toys.  

I lost a tooth on 

 the weekend too. 

Eddy Y4 

On the weekend we had 

Mum’s birthday and we had 

cakes and cupcakes. 

Me and Charlotte were  

sad and we put a  

cupcake on  

Mum’s grave. 

Chelsea Y2 

On the weekend we went to 

Sue and Steve’s to  

get some cakes. 

Imogen Y1 

On the weekend I went to 

the dentist.  

Then we went to the pool in 

Bathurst.  

It was fun! 

Hudson Y3 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ready, Set, Write 
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On the weekend Bill came 

over to our place to do an 

artwork with Archer  

and me. 

It was lots  

of fun. 

Ethan Y2 

On the weekend it was 

Mum’s birthday and we 

had cakes. 

Alex K 

On the weekend  

Nugget laid baby  

chicken eggs. 

Allison Y1 

On the weekend Bill came 

over to do some artwork. 

Ethan and I lay on  

a sheet which had  

special stuff on it.  

We lay there for  

eight minutes. 

It was fun! 

Archer Y2 

 

 



Musica Viva practice   
with Mrs Smyth 
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      Ally Bombardiere            

The students  have been practising  

with Mrs Smyth for their Musica Viva      

performance at Hargraves Public school 

next Friday. 

The students have 

been having fun 

constructing and 

decorating a house 

and a castle, which 

ties in with our 

Term 4 Topic, 

Towns and Cities. 



 
face-

Health Clinic News 
Hill End Health Clinic opening hours are Monday 9.30 - 1.30 and Friday 9.30 - 4pm, 

Wednesday Clinic at Sofala 9.30 - 1.30  

Community Nurse Lisa  will commence 2 weeks annual leave starting on Monday 

16th October to Friday 27th October 2023.  

Unfortunately, no other nurses are available to cover Lisa’s leave so  

the Hill End Health Clinic will be closed during this time. 

There will be no Doctors Clinic in November. 

The next Doctors Clinic is on Wednesday 6th December. 

Call Ochre on 6331 9444 to book an appointment.   

Cyber Security Awareness Month 
Follow these 5 tips to be cyber secure 
1.Use strong, unique passphrases 

Set strong passphrases and update them regularly for both work and personal accounts. Don't use the 

same passphrase across multiple accounts and use a reputable password manager. 

2. Recognise and report phishing 

Before you open an attachment or click on a link, ask yourself do you know the sender, is the subject 

vague, and is it asking you to click on anything or give away personal information? Know how to check 

a hyperlink before you click or tap on it. Hover your mouse or tap and hold on the phone to see the real 

URL. If it looks suspicious, do not click on it. Report and delete! 

3. Enable MFA 

Put a second layer of security around your accounts and information. That way, even if the hackers 

crack your password, they won’t be able to log in as you and access your information 

4. Update your software 

Set up your devices and applications so they receive automatic software updates. The updates will pro-

tect you from previously exploited vulnerabilities. 

5. Be social media smart 

Don't give away personal information such as date of birth, address or any sensitive information on 

your social media profiles. Hackers use social engineering tactics to try and build information about 

you. Avoid Facebook quizzes that give away your date of birth details, or maiden name. Also, turn off 

your real-time location when using apps. 


